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Text of Announcement:

o

On March 9, 2022, WIAG, Inc., licensee of KEXL(FM), 97.5 MHz, Pierce, Nebraska, filed an application
with the Federal Communications Commission to transfer control of the KEXL license from the Eugene F.
Huse to W. H. Huse Revocable Trust. Members of the public wishing to view this application or obtain
information about how to file comments and petitions regarding the application can visit
www.publicfiles.fce.gov and search the WIAG{AM) public file.
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